
How: Enter the link into your web browser, visit the DPR website or 
use your phone camera to scan the QR code:

www.surveymonkey.com/r/
parksurvey 

Your feedback is requested to help guide the Department of Parks 
& Recreation Volunteer Programs via a short survey! If you wish, 
you may provide your email to be entered to win an Annual 
Family Pass for Foster Botanical Garden.

Goal: Evaluate DPR Volunteer Programs to identify areas of 
improvement, determine awareness of DPR volunteer programs 
and create a more user-friendly experience. 

Length: ~8 minutes, 21 questions

Deadline: Sunday April 30th, 2023 11:59pm

Questions? Email Parks@honolulu.gov

Thank you! Your feedback makes a difference!
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